
 

 
SCHOOL MOBILE PHONE POLICY 

 
 
POLICY 
The School Council of Secret Harbour Primary School has established a Mobile Phone Policy for all 
students attending the school. 
 
Knowing this, it is concluded that in enrolling your child at this school you too accept this policy. 
 
The School Council acknowledge that Parents provide their children with mobile phones for safety 
reasons when travelling to and from School. 
 
Currently there is not an issue within the school relating to use of mobiles during school hours, should 
this change the School Council reserves the right to amend the Policy. 
 
 
PURPOSE OF A MOBILE PHONE POLICY 
The School Council believes a Mobile Phone Policy: 
• Ensures mobile phones do not cause disruption or distraction during school hours; 
• To allow mobile phones to be brought onto school premises where necessary. 
 
 
KEY REQUIREMENTS 
• Mobile phones must be turned off and stored in Students bag during school hours, including 

recess and lunch breaks; 
• The school does not accept responsibility for any damage or loss to Students mobile phones; 
• Should a Parent need to contact their child during school hours, they should do so through the 

School Administration – 9524 8100. 
• No exemptions shall be provided to any students in relation to use of mobile phones in school 

hours. 
 
 
NON COMPLIANCE 
• If mobile phones are on or used during school hours they will be confiscated from the Student 

and returned at the end of the school day; 
• Parents shall be contacted when there is a repeat offence. 
 
 


